
“All Department of Defense (DoD) 

contractors that process, store or 

transmit Controlled Unclassified 

Information (CUI) must meet the 

Defense Federal Acquisition Regulation 

Supplement (DFARS) minimum security 

standards by December 31, 2017 or risk 

losing their DoD contracts.”
- U.S. Federal Government

The Importance of Compliance to NIST SP 800-171 
for DoD Contractors Handling CUI
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Core Business Solutions has consulting support, 

training and programs to assist you in becoming 

compliant to NIST 800-171. 

Contact info@thecoresolution.com or call 
866.354.0300 to learn more.


